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O moved to Oregon from Illinois 3 years ago. I always went to the polls in Illinois but 

was pleasantly surprised that I could vote by mail in Oregon.  

I spend more time reviewing the candidates while sitting on my couch as I vote. I do 

take my ballot to a box at the local library. I feel very secure in its handling from there. 

As I get older, it is so much easier to not have to stand both in line and in the voting 

booth.  


